
Mrs. Rinehart and staff, the Volleyroos 
and the team’s new friends at Roy Hill, 

wish the synchronised swimming 
national team all the best for their 
competition in and visit to Tokyo. 

 
We send the girls extra greetings from 

the Australian outback. Photo 
Memories from their recent visit to 

Australia’s north follow. 
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